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MEMORANDUM TO THE CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF COUNCIL

RE: SPECIAL BRIEFING FOR COUNCILLORS: NOISE BARRIER
RETROFITTING POLICY & PROPOSED NOISE BARRIER STANDARD

A special briefing session has been scheduled to give councillors an advance opportunity to
discuss the above-mentioned draft reports (copies attached) from the Planning and Development
Approvals Commissioner.

The session will be held on Wednesday, 5 January 2000 in the Champlain Room at 1:30 p.m.
and is anticipated to be 2-3 hours in duration. The consultant, Hazem Gidamy of SS Wilson

Associates, will make a presentation at that time and councillors will be able to discuss the issues
with Mr. Gidamy and staff.

The reports will be considered by the Transportation Committee on 19 January 2000.

All Regional Councillors are invited to attend.
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